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Para tulong sa Tagalog, mangyari lamang na tumawag sa 1-866-743-6589.

Para ayuda en español por favor llame al 1-866-743-6589.

要用粵語/國語請求協助，請致電 1-866-743-6589.

Để được giúp đỡ bằng tiếng Việt, xin gọi 1-866-743-6589.

POWER SHUTOFF
PUBLIC SAFETY

Note: these alerts will be 
based on the ZIP Code 
provided and will not provide 
address specific notifications. 

This means that you can be notified of potential public 
safety outages impacting you, your workplace, or the 
home of a friend or loved one, which may help you 
both prepare and stay safe. This new tool is especially 
useful for tenants, caretakers, travelers, parents of 
school-age children and other non-account holders. 
Sign up today! 

If you do have a PG&E account, you are encouraged 
to visit pge.com/mywildfirealerts to ensure your 
contact information is up-to-date. 

Enroll today
Call 1-877-9000-PGE or
Text “ENROLL” to 97633 PG&E SAFETY ALERT

!

Learn More
For more information about PSPS ZIP Code Alerts visit  
pge.com/pspszipcodealerts. More information about all of PG&E’s 
wildfire safety efforts is also available at pge.com/wildfiresafety.

Did you know that you can receive 
Public Safety Power Shutoff (PSPS) 
event notifications even if you are 
not a PG&E account holder? 




